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Dear Parents,					

	To extend our learning on State Government, the 3-4 classes will be going on a field trip to The CT Old State House on Wednesday, May 23, 2018. We will travel by bus, leaving school at 9:00 and returning before 3 o’clock. Children need a bag lunch and drink.  The cost of the trip is $12.00.   Please respond by returning the permission slip and money by Monday, May 21st.  Thank you very much. 

Sincerely,
The 3-4 Team

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

My child, __________________________________, has permission to travel by bus to Hartford on May 23, 2018.  I also give permission for medical treatment if needed.

Parent signature ________________________________________
I have sent in the $12 ________ 


